Iowa Engineering and Land Surveying Examining Board

The Iowa Engineering and Land Surveying Board met on Thursday, January 24, 2018 at 200
East Grand, Suite 350, Des Moines, lowa. Board members present for all or part of the meeting:
Marlon Vogt, Laura Sievers, Lisa VanDenBerg and Todde Folkerts (joined by conference call at
10:29). Staff attending for all or part of the meeting: Robert Lampe, Executive Officer and
Teresa Stull, Licensing Specialist.

Excused: Robert Fairfax, Rita Perea
Public present for all or part of the meeting: None

Sievers called the meeting to order 10:22 a.m.
Roll Call: Vogt, aye; Sievers, aye; VanDenBerg, aye;

Public Comment
None

Recommendations from Exam Application Review Committee
Because a quorum was not present for this part of the meeting, the Board recommendations for
the PE Exam applicants will be voted on at the March meeting.

New Business

Discussion/Vote on amendment 542B.13 “Applications and examination fees.”

MOTION by Vogt second by VanDenBerg to approve the amendment to 542B.13 as proposed.
Roll Call: Vogt, aye; Sievers, aye; VanDenBerg, aye; Folkerts, aye.

Vote on Attendees, NCEES Central Zone Meeting, May 3-5, Rapid City, South Dakota.
Motion by Folkerts second by VanDenBerg to approve Vogt and VanDenBerg to attend the
NCEES Central Zone meeting May 3-5, 2018, in Rapid City, South Dakota. Motion carried
unanimously,

ADJOURN
Meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

These minutes accurately reflect the minutes approved by the Board at the meeting on

January 24, 2018. %
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